
 
 

New Benefit for FCCFA Members! Workers’ Compensation Insurance with 

Travelers 

 
Travelers has built their reputation on helping associations throughout the 
country and continually outperforming the industry through their superior service 
and industry-setting results. We are excited about the opportunity this brings to 
our employees who are FCCFA members as FCCFA holds a nationally 

recognized carrier provide a Workers’ Compensation Program. 
 
This new affinity program will include a 20% discount on members’ workers’ 

compensation premium no matter what your losses are for the policy period.  

FCCFA’s original intention was to help members offset membership dues to the 
association. You might be aware that Workers’ Compensation has been a major 
expense for FCCFA members, rates have been in the news a lot lately about 

what regulators will do or won’t do over the next few years. This program is an 
excellent way to offset dues and help with those predicted increases.  
 
Travelers is dedicated to workplace health and safety, quality medical for your 
employees, managing claims cost, returning employees to work, and fighting 
fraud and abuse. Travelers will also assist FCCFA in events and provide 

additional revenue back to the association based upon participation in the 
program. 
 
This Travelers program gives FCCFA members a 20% savings to be paid at your 
annual audit and is based on being in three years in the business and having a 

current profitable program in place.  
 
For any questions you may have, you can contact the chairman of the FCCFA 
Affinity Work Group, Dwight Wilson, at 813.229.8021 or the FCCFA staff at 
800.226.3332.  


